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Mike, Heather
To refresh your memory, this is one of the open sites at the PLU-213 SWD location that we discussed
 in April of this year. This is the site listed as “purple” on the original spill issues map for the area.
Upon you recommendation I have split the aerial map up and will address each site individually
 associated with the RP #
I am working on the other closures and should have the rest of these completed this week.
Thanks for your patience.
Regards
Tony
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